
  

Annual Black Catholic Retreat
Sponsored by the Office of Black Catholic Ministry

Pilgrims of Hope 
Walking in the Footsteps of Christ

May 2 - May 4, 2025
Sacred Heart Jesuit Retreat House - 4801 N Hwy 67, Sedalia, CO 80135

     

Secure your space now  
sacredheartretreat.org/group-retreats Under “Group Weekend Retreat”

Registration Questions: 303.688.4189 ext. 122

“Those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength.  
They will soar on eagles’ wings; They will run and not grow 

weary, walk and not grow faint” Isaiah 40:31

Fr. Kareem  
R. Smith

All are welcome to join Fr. Kareem R. Smith for a weekend of quiet reflection and 
renewal, as he encourages us to walk in the footsteps of Christ during this Jubilee 

year of Hope.  Fr. Kareem is the President of the National Black Clergy Caucus 
and Pastor of St. Michael the Archangel Parish in Co-op City, Bronx, New York. 
Additionally, he serves as the Chaplin for Black Catholics in the Archdiocese of 

New York and is a Board Member of the National Black Catholic Congress. 


